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International students from Muroran Institute of Technology visit OUAVM 
International students from Muroran Institute of Technology visited OUAVM on September 8 
(Fri.) as part of a study tour and exchange opinions with international students of OUAVM. 
In all, there were 40 graduate and special research students from China and Southeast 

Asian countries representing the Muroran Institute of Technology. After having a briefing on 
education and research in OUAVM from a staff member in charge of social contribution at a 
lecture room of the Large Animal Hospital and Clinical Research Building, they toured various 
facilities on foot while enjoying views of white birch trees and the horse-riding ground on 
campus. 

Then, they exchanged opinions with nine international students of OUAVM in a round-table 
talk to develop relations in a short period of time with other international students who study 
in different areas but come from the same countries. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exchange with international students of OUAVM 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


